
From: Mary Dvorak [mailto:marydvorak@gmail.com]  

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2015 8:57 AM 
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council 

Subject: Donald Trump 

 

You do not get to tell presidential candidates whether or not they can come to our city.  The city 

council has no authority to speak for the whole state regarding Federal Elections.  Look at the job 

you're doing - do you really think we would trust progressives with our Federal or State 

elections.  

 

Retract what you've said.  We need a conservative more than ever. 

 


